
 

Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 3 
Gold Coast Highway 
(Broadbeach to Burleigh Heads) 

Investigation works           August 2020 

About the works 

Underground service investigation and 
identification works are continuing along the Gold 
Coast Highway from Broadbeach to Burleigh 
Heads. 

On behalf of the Department of Transport and 
Main Roads and GoldlinQ, sub-contractors will 
undertake the works at multiple locations along 
the Gold Coast Highway between Broadbeach 
and Burleigh Heads. 

Works will include site investigations using a 
combination of ground penetrating radar, 
vacuum trucks and surveying equipment to 
locate underground services. 

Timeframes 

These works will continue intermittently from 
August through to October 2020 and will be 
carried out during day shifts from 6am to 6pm 
where possible. 

Some night works will be required for two 
weeks from Monday 17 August between 6pm 
and 6am due to access and safety requirements 
in certain locations including works in the median 
of the Gold Coast Highway. 

Workers may arrive onsite prior to 6pm to 
prepare for the night’s activities. For the safety of 
workers this work is done at night when traffic 
volumes are at the lowest. 

Expected impacts 

Short term lane closures may be required, and 
you may notice some changes around your local 
area such as construction vehicles, traffic 
management signs and personnel. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained, however 
some short-term changes to pedestrian routes 
may occur. 

 
 
 

Some impacts can be expected including: 

• Possible light spill from mobile lighting towers 
used to light the work zones 

• Construction vehicles and workers in the 
area 

• Noise from: 

o Vacuum truck and cutting equipment if 
required 

o reversing alarms used on all machinery 
and vehicles for safety 

• The works have been programmed to be 
undertaken progressively at each site 
possibly over several hours 

• Should day works may be required, traffic 
management will be in place to support the 
activities. 

While every effort will be taken to minimise 
impacts, some minor disturbance is unavoidable. 
We thank you for your patience and 
understanding. 

It is important to note that wet weather or 
unforeseen circumstances may impact or delay 
the work schedule. 

Contact 

For more information call 1800 312 600*, 8am to 
5pm Monday to Friday. 

* Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from 

mobile phones. 
 

Please drive carefully through roadworks – 
slow down, stick to speed limits and obey 
traffic signage. 

 


